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Media Advisory 
 

DOE Environmental Management Advisory Board Meeting Cancelled 
 

 

Due to the possibility of a government shutdown, the federal government has cancelled all discretionary 

spending and travel, which has resulted in the need to reschedule the Environmental Management Site 

Specific Advisory Board Chairs’ meeting that was scheduled for April 13-14 in Henderson, Nev. 

The Board is a federally chartered community advisory board charged with providing the U.S. 

Department of Energy Environmental Management Program with advice and recommendations on its 

nuclear waste cleanup and environmental management activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow the NNSA Nevada Site Office on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/NNSANevadaSiteOffice 
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